CITY OF RIO VISTA
Department of Public Works

One Main Street, Rio Vista, California 94571
Phone (707) 374-6451 Ext. 1106

Local Roadway Safety Plan (LRSP) Certification

Date: September 6, 2022

To: Caltrans Local Assistance

In order to apply for the local Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) funds, an agency must
have completed their Local Roadway Safety Plan (LRSP) or an equivalent of the LRSP, such as
Systemic Safety Analysis Report (SSAR) or Vision Zero Action Plan. The LRSP or its equivalent must
be updated and validated at least every five years. It is strongly recommended that the LRSP (or its
equivalent) and its update be approved by the agency's Board or Council.

The City of Rio Vista certifies that it has completed an LRSP (or its equivalent). The LRSP (or its
equivalent) is data driven and facilitates a comprehensive approach to addressing road safety.

You may direct any questions regarding the LRSP to Jasper Alve with Solano Transportation Authority
at (707) 399-3204 or alve@sta.ca.gov.
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